
 
Fall Youth Party at Three Saints 

26 Howard Ave, Ansonia, CT 
 

On Tuesday, October 31, Three Saints will host a friendly 
alternative to Halloween. 

We’ll begin at 4 pm in the church with a Moleben followed 
by games, food, prizes and candy in the church hall. 

Everyone is invited but reservations must be made no later 
than Friday, October 27. 

We will be in need of volunteers to help set up, serve food 
and everyone is needed to help with cleanup. Candy (Peanut 
and peanut free) donations are also needed. There is no cost 

but donations are welcome. 
Please call Three Saints at 203-735-0117 or email us at 
threesaintschurch@gmail.com to help or for more info 

 


